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Dear Parent and Carers,          14th June 2024 

Whilst a lot of our focus remains on Year 11 final exams and Year 10 mock exams, there is a lot of focus on our 

students in Key Stage 3 and Year 6 as we prepare for the final 5 weeks of the academic year. 

Enrichment Days -Our Year 7-9 Enrichment Days are fast approaching, on the 3rd, 4th and 5th of July 2024. More 

detailed information about the enrichment days will be shared with students and parents over the coming weeks. 

This will include information about the confirmed activities, uniform requirements for the more active activities, 

and guidance on our behaviour expectations to support student success and engagement in the offer. Please 

review the initial letter sent to parents regarding the voluntary contributions families can make to support the 

enrichment days. Attendance at the academy on these days remains compulsory. 

Year 7 Parents Evening - Our Year 7 Parents Evening will be taking place on Thursday 20th June 2024, parents 

have received a separate letter confirming the details.  We look forward to seeing you all soon and celebrating a 

successful start to your child’s secondary education. 

Summer Fete, Saturday 13th July 2024 - Save the date!  Our Summer Fete is taking place on Saturday 13th July 

2024, from 11am to 3pm.  If anyone would be interested in having a stall during this event, please contact Mr 

Hissey at the academy on dhissey@ormistondenes.co.uk.  

Form time - The form time focus for next week will be “Respectful” (at Denes we are kind).  

Votes for schools - This week students have been voting on “Should young people have a say on what is taught in 
Relationships & Sex Education (RSE)?” If you would like to continue this discussion with your child, please click 
here for further resources. 

PSHE Topics for next week are: 

Year 7 – careers. 

Year 8 – budgeting.  

Year 9 – change over time, gender. 

Year 10 – are all parents the same.  

Year 11 - exam revision.  

Have a lovely weekend. 

Yours faithfully 

 

Kate Williams 

Principal 
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